PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on Monday January 2, 2023, at 6 PM, Orange County
Emergency Services Board Members may attend the swearing in of all newly elected board

members and a quorum will likely be present. No action will be taken by OCESD no.1 board
members.
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